
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

September I 7, 2014 

Juhlic~mritt Grlllltlltisinn 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CE T ER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK B OULEVARD 

T AL LAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta Stauffer, Office of Commission Clerk 

Lisa Ray, Division of Accounting and Finance_.t,l 

Docket No. 130194-WS -Application for staff-assisted rate case in Lake County by 
Lakeside Waterworks, Inc. 

Please place the following e-mail from Curt Mouring to Troy Rendell dated September 15, 2014 
in the docket file for the docket referenced above. 

Thank you. 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED SEP 17, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 05232-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Curt Mouring 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Curt Mouring 
Monday, September 15, 2014 8:58 AM 
'Troy Rendell ' 
Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 

RE: Lakeside Waterworks 

Thanks. I will place a copy of this e-mail in the docket file. 

Curt 

From: Troy Rendell [mailto:trendell@uswatercorp.net] 
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 11:42 AM 
To: Curt Mouring 
Cc: Carl Smith; Ron Derossett 
Subject: Lakeside Waterworks 

Curt, 

In reviewing the PSC website I found two previous orders that address the rates for Lakeside prior to us obtaining 

ownership. In Order No. PSC-00-0259-PAA-WS, the Commission addressed customers' concerns on metering and 

metered rates. This order also addressed the irrigation meters and the customers' concerns on water quality and 

management. 

In Order No. PSC-13-425-PAA-WS, the transfer docket- the Commission indicated that the utility (previous owner) had 

implemented an index in 2012. This would explain the increase from $1.22 to $1.23 in gallonage charges prior to our 

purchase. This PSC Order approved the rates currently being charged. 

I respectfully request that these two previous orders be taken into consideration when the staff addresses its final 

recommendation. 

Thanks, 
Troy 

Troy Rendell 
U.S. Water Services Corporation 

~ 
lenten ........ 
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 
{Office) 727-848-8292 x245 
(Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net 




